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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE					
                   City Commission Agenda Memo	#25-0118	
	CONFERENCE MEETING

TO: 	Honorable Mayor & Members of the 
		Fort Lauderdale City Commission

[bookmark: _Hlk50980481]FROM:	Susan Grant, Acting City Manager

DATE:	January 22, 2025

TITLE:	City Manager Recruitment Interview Update - (Commission Districts 1, 2, 3, and 4)


The purpose of this item on the Conference Meeting Agenda is to provide the Mayor and Commissioners with the City Manager Search Committee’s recommendations for interview for the City Manager position and provide opportunity for discussion.  

The City Manager Search Committee met on January 9, 2025 to interview eight (8) candidates the Committee selected to move forward in the process. Mr. Zachary Williams withdrew from consideration immediately prior to the interviews:

· Albert Childress 
· David Cooke 
· Jason Davis 
· Kerrith Fiddler 
· John Murphy 
· Matthew von der Hayden 
· Rickelle Williams
· Zachary Williams

The following is a link to the interviews:  City Manager Search Committee Meeting.

On January 14, 2025, the City Manager Search Committee met to deliberate following the interviews and to make a recommendation to the City Commission regarding finalists to invite for in-person interviews on February 4, 2025. At this meeting, the following candidates were recommended as finalists: 
· Jason Davis 
· Matthew von der Hayden 
· Rickelle Williams




Strategic Connections
This item supports the Press Play Fort Lauderdale 2029 Strategic Plan, specifically advancing:  
· Business Growth and Support Focus Area, Goal 6: Build a diverse and attractive economy
 
Attachment 
Exhibit 1 – Interview Portfolio
	


[bookmark: OLE_LINK1]Prepared by:			Kristin Milligan, Deputy Director of Human Resources
	
Department Director:		Jerome Post, Director of Human Resources
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